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January 19, 1971

William D. Smith, Jr., Assistant Manager
Engineering and Logistics Div., NVOO

INQUIRY REGARDING RADIOACTIVE SAFETY

 

Attached is a copy of a letter dated January 14, 1971 from
Edward E, Johnston, High Commissioner, Trust Territory of
the Pacific Islands regarding the radioactive safety of the Peter-
Oboe complex of islands in the Bikini Atoll.

It is requested that the appropriate NVOO staff members furnish
us a reply so that we can answer the High Commisstoner's inquiry.
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